Snippets about Lake Tahoe



• El Dorado County Board of Supervisors are expected to adopt a \$587 million balanced budget for fiscal year 2013-14 on Sept. 24.

- Abbi Agency and Boost Creative Services have merged to form one marketing company.
- In honor of Nevada's 150th birthday in 2014, *Nevada* magazine is publishing a book titled "Historical Nevada: 150 Memorable Images in Celebration of the Silver State's Sesquicentennia". Each book is \$29.95 plus \$6 shipping and handling. To preorder, call (775) 687.0610.
- Users on the Rubicon Trail will experience temporary delays in accessing the trail in the area of the rest stop at Ellis Creek on Sept. 20 from 10am-3pm and again Sept. 23 from 7am-4pm. These delays are due to work on the Ellis Creek Bridge.